

LSI ETSAG & Registration Council Meeting Thursday 13th August 2019

Summary Report

- 1. Actions and minutes of the meeting held on 17th July were reviewed. The minutes were approved subject to amendments.
- 2. Some commercial, in-confidence matters were discussed.
- 3. FAQs had been completed and published on the website.
- 4. An LSI newsletter for registrants was planned to keep them informed of the latest developments.
- 5. Raising the Register's profile was now being assisted by MIA promoting it alongside their own services when visiting Trusts.
- 6. The Deputy Chief Scientific Officer, Angela Douglas, had written to a number of Trusts. She had given permission for the Register to quote from this letter in its own communications.
- 7. The next meeting was scheduled for 13th November.